
 

November 2024 

Seaford Wetlands shared user path upgrade  

We are writing to you to provide you an update on the Seaford Wetlands Rejuvenation Project. 

The Victorian Government is funding $5 million of upgrades at the Seaford Wetlands (which includes $1.0M 

towards the shared path) with a focus on: 

• Improving safety, access, and connection for visitors 

• Strengthening the wetlands’ ecological health 

• Embedding cultural values into the wetlands’ design and management. 

The State Government and Frankston City Council have led most of the wetlands projects, partnering with 

Kingston to deliver the shared user path component at Patterson Lakes. This will create a full pedestrian and 

cycling circuit around the wetlands. 

We will be tendering for these works shortly, with the project expected to be delivered in mid-2025. 

 

Project details 

A new 2.5m wide concrete shared use path will be created between Old Wells Road and the Melbourne 

Water Pump Station near 118 Palm Beach Drive (rear), along the northern side of Kananook Creek.  

The path will connect to the existing footpath in Palm Beach Drive in front of the Melbourne Water Pump 

Station, creating the link to the newly constructed pedestrian bridge west of the Melbourne Water Pump 

Station.   

Further information and more detailed maps can be viewed at https://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/wetlands-

project. 

 

Construction details 

Works are expected to be undertaken in autumn 2025 and will take up to 12 weeks to complete.   

More information will be provided closer to the commencement of construction. We look forward to delivering 

these improvements to our community. 

 

Further Information 

For further information relating to the Seaford Wetlands Shared User Path Upgrade Project please contact 

Fleur Gascoyne (Coordinator Strategic Projects, Infrastructure) via email at info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on 

1300 653 356. 

More information on the Seaford Wetlands Rejuvenation Project can be found at 

https://engage.frankston.vic.gov.au/seaford-wetlands-rejuvenation. 
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Further information 

SEAFORD WETLANDS SHARED PATH UPGRADE PLAN 

 

 

 


